
Welcome back to Term Four, it was lovely to see the
children and they shared all the fun things they did
over the half term break. They wrote an independent
piece of writing to share with the class but also for us to
see what the children can now do when writing
independently. It was great to see their independence
and also how eager they were to share with others what
they had done. 

Maths
We have continued with our money topic, we started off by
recapping the British coins and ordering them from the smallest
value to the largest. Some children found this quite difficult in
regards to the one and two pound coins being worth the most. We
went over the fact that one pound is the same as 100p and two
pounds is 200p. After this, we were then comparing amounts.
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English
We started the new term by looking at a new text, ‘Omar, the Bees
and Me’ by Helen Mortimer. So far we have had a fact hunt
around the school, the children have now learnt facts about bees
and now know why bees are actually so important to the
environment.  



Have a lovely weekend, see you on Monday!
Mrs Irvine, Miss Brooks, Mrs Webster and Mrs Gibbs

Spellings
The children are now onto the next stage of Ninja Spellings
this term. If your child is in Group B but is finding it too
hard please come and talk to me as we can either change
their group or they can learn the first six of Group B. Here
are their spellings for next week:


